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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Freddie Jones 
Derbyn – Isaac Oosthuizen 
Shakespeare – Osman Humaida 
Dahl – Vienna Barton 
Kipling – Dylan Mitchell 
Shelley – Rhiannon Onions 
Byron – Danny Harris 
Milton – Rhys Davies & Betsan Pearman 
Masefield – Tala Al-Ardah 
Ceiriog – Lily Evans 
Thomas – Henry Bedford 
 

Well done! Da iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Spring Term 2024 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

 
We have decided there will be 

no phrase of the week next 
week as it is the holidays.  
However, we would like to 
wish everyone 'Gwyliau 

Hapus' - 'Happy Holidays'. 
As it is Dydd Miwsig Cymru – 

Welsh Language Music 
Day on Friday 9th February, 
during the holidays spend 
some time listening and 

dancing to some Welsh music 
and/or songs and let us know 
which are your favourite when 

we come back to school.  
https://www.gov.wales/welsh-

language-music-day 
 

Mwynheuwch! Enjoy! 
Sgwad Cymraeg 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

“Pencampwyr 
Cymraeg yr Wythnos”  
"Welsh Champions of 

the Week” 
 

Llongyfarchiadau to 
everyone for speaking 

the most Welsh this 
week! 

 

Yesterday, Year 3 & 4 learnt about 
Chinese New Year. They made 

bookmarks that are believed to bring 
luck and money. Thank you to 
parent Mrs Lee for a wonderful 
morning and for our kind gifts! 

World Book Day 2024 
  Thursday 7th March. 
We are inviting the  
children to come in  
dressed up as a  
character or a "clue" about their book 
on the day and share their favourite 
stories. There will also be a book 
swap organised by the PTA - details 
to follow. Benthyg Penarth, our local 
Library of Things, has a range of 
costumes available to hire for St 
David's Day and World Book Day 
Costumes can be reserved online 
using the website 
- https://penarth.benthyg.cymru/.  
Vouchers will be sent out today and 
can be used from the 15th February.  
Please complete the reading audit on 
your child's Google Classroom. 

 

Cake Sale 
 

A big thank you for all the 
cake donations we 

received.  
The cake sale raised a 

brilliant £95.40. 
We hope you all enjoyed 

your delicious cakes! 


